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19th January 2015              
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Marvellous Mathematicians at Oswald Road 
 
We are writing to invite you to a workshop all about maths in Year 1.  The session will help you to 
understand what your child is learning and will give you ideas about how you can help them become 
successful in maths.  
 
This will be taking place on Wednesday 11th February from 9.10am –9.45am in the small hall.  
 
The workshop will cover the following: 
 

 What are the end of year expectations in maths 
 Addition and subtraction strategies 
 Multiplication and division strategies 
 Ways you can support your child at home  

 
This will also be a chance for us to answer any questions you may have about maths in Year 1. 
 
Please complete the reply slip including any questions you may have and return to school by Wednesday 
4th February.  
 
We hope to see you there (tea, coffee and biscuits will be available!)  
 
Kind regards 
 
Year 1 Team 

 

Marvellous Mathematicians at Oswald Road 
 
Child’s Name :______________________________   Class: __________ 
 
I will be attending the maths workshop on Wednesday 11th February   
 
I am unable to attend the maths workshop on Wednesday 11th February   
 
My question(s): 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ____________ 
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